
 

 

IN 1983... 

 
To all those members not able to attend BSTS meetings, we wish - a little prematurely, perhaps! - 

an enjoyable festive season and a Happy New Year-for 1983. In 1983, we feel that it may be of 

help to some members to try to set up local meetings, or to talk to other interested people in the 

same district by telephone. If members would like to benefit from this type of arrangement, 
contact can be made with BSTS 'headquarters' in London (via Susan Black) and the latest 

information obtained - in the form of papers, slides and/or tapes. It may even be possible to 

arrange guest speakers for local branches. Addresses and telephone numbers will only be given 
out with permission; our membership list is strictly confidential. Please write in if you would like 

to be put in touch with other members in your county. 

 


